Dear
As a resident of xxx, I am concerned about the council’s 20mph consultation. The evidence for the positive effect of 20mph in Bristol is very strong, but the consultation risks undermining these positive effects.
The 20mph roads up for review tend to be our busier high streets, where I feel safety measures are more necessary than on quieter back roads. I hope that you have visited the people living on the roads that are up for review to make sure they’re aware of the consultation?
I believe it’s vital that we maintain a network of safe streets wherever people live, not just in special places like outside schools or in quiet back streets. The safer environment 20mph offers citizens should be enjoyed by everyone equally – not just those of us lucky enough to live in quiet residential areas.
The council wants to encourage active travel for its health benefits. Local 20mph safer speeds are a vital low-cost part of the walking and cycling infrastructure, and the council has a duty to make the existing road network as safe as possible for all its users, including vulnerable children and adults.
I hope that you are a supporter of 20mph limits and are encouraging your constituents to respond to the consultation. 20mph has already saved 12 lives and it would be a tragedy to see this progress eroded.
Please consider the factsheet below for the evidence for 20mph.
Yours sincerely

Bristol's 20mph safe speeds system – the facts
Changing roads in our ward back to 30mph would increase the risk of children and adults being hit and killed or seriously injured.
UWE’s BRITE study, which included millions of vehicle observations, found speed in 20mph areas has reduced by 2.7mph. This slower average speed has:
· Saved 4 lives a year
· Prevented 11 serious and 159 minor injuries a year
· Saved £15m a year
The initial costs of £2.4m were paid for by a central government grant.
20mph – the national picture
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Recent evidence from Calderdale’s successful implementation, which reduced casualties by 30 per cent
· Children's doctors support 20mph: the Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health issued a landmark report, The State of Child Health, in January 2017. It recommends 20mph speeds to reduce the number of child deaths
· After the first year of life, children are most likely to die in adolescence. Many of these deaths are avoidable and are due to external factors such as road traffic accidents
· Children have difficulties judging the speed of vehicles travelling over 20mph
· Social deprivation is linked to an increased risk for all types of road crashes and fatalities in children under the age of 15 years, including pedestrians and cyclists
